
CITY OF SAINT PAUL, MN 
AMENDMENT TO THE CONSOLIDATED PLAN 

In accordance with 24 CFR 91.105 of the Consolidated Submission for Community 
Planning and Development Programs Final Rule, the City of Saint Paul is amending its 
2018 and 2019 Consolidated Plans, which were approved by the U.S. Department of 
Housing & Urban Development (HUD) on the following dates: 2018 Consolidated Plan 
was approved on July 23, 2018 and 2019 Consolidated Plan was approved on June 17, 
2019. These amendments concern the moving of $293,535 from 2018 Business Activity 
funds and $152,644 from 2019 Business Activity funds to the Acquisition Activity. 

The City will accept comments concerning this amendment to the Consolidated Plans 
for a period of 30 days from the date of this notice. Written comments may be sent to 
Ms. Julie Hostak, 1100 City Hall Annex, 25 W. Fourth Street, Saint Paul, MN 55102. 
Persons with questions may call 651-266-8545. 


